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Ms Satu Hassi
Chairperson, Grand Committee
Eduskunta

?/../ October 2019

Dear Ms Hassi

Thank you for your letter dated 27 September 2019 wherein you informed the national parliaments
that the Finnish Presidency received a single nomination for the post of Permanent Member of the
COSAC Secretariat, namely the nomination of Mr Kenneth Curmi by the Maltese Parliament.
Allow me also to thank you and the presidential troika for the support of the nominee of the Maltese
Parliament and for proposing that the Chairpersons of COSAC appoint Mr Curmi for a second
term as Permanent Member of the COSAC Secretariat for the period 2020-2021.

The Maltese Parliament looks forward to the confirmation of the reappointment of Mr Curmi.

Yours sincerely,

Angelg Farrugi



